
    

St. Paul’s Church of England (A) Primary School 
    Emsworth Crescent 

Pendeford 
Wolverhampton 

WV9 5NR 
 
 
 
 

 
Headteacher: Mrs J. Ferretti 
Telephone No: 01902 558621 
Email: stpaulsprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 
Website: www.stpaulscofeprimaryschool.co.uk 

27th September 2023 
 

Dear Year 1 and 2 Parents / Carers,  
 

Wolverhampton Grand Theatre visit  – Thursday 5th October 2023 
 
We are delighted to have arranged a visit to Grand Theatre in Wolverhampton for our Years 1 and 2 
children on Thursday 5th October 2023. This is an exciting opportunity because the fantastic author, 
Benji Davies will be joining to celebrate the 10th anniversary of his award-winning picture book 'The 
Storm Whale'. Benji will be sharing his brilliant picture books and showing children his illustrations on 
a large screen as they listen to the stories. The performance will include a Q&A segment and children 
will experience the magic of watching Benji draw live on stage! They will even leave with their very own 
copy of one of Benji’s books. 
 
The children will travel by bus and will return to school for lunch. They should wear their school uniform 
and will need to bring a waterproof jacket/coat and wear suitable shoes for walking / trainers.  
 
The total cost of this visit is £8.00 per child to cover the entrance and transport. Whilst payment is 
voluntary, we do rely on enough parental support to make the trip viable and enable it to go ahead. 
Should sufficient funds not be received, the trip will unfortunately be cancelled.  
 
If you wish your child to participate, please give consent via the Gateway app and make payment by 
Wednesday 4th October 2023    
 
If you have any concerns regarding payment, please contact the office or see Mrs Ferretti.   
 
 
Best wishes,  
 
Mr Davis-Powell 
Deputy Headteacher.  
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